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After several weeks 

off work following 

Michigan’s Stay Home, 

Stay Safe order 

Greenville Tool & Die 

cautiously resumed 

our regular work 

schedule. Greenville 

Tool & Die continues 

to monitor the 

situation and with  

direction from 

government officials 

will do what is 

recommended and 

implement the best 

practices for our 

safety and well-being. 

Our employees are 

our number one asset. 

We thank each and 

every one of you for 

your cooperation and 

understanding during 

this difficult time.  

MAY 
2020 

 
Greenville Tool & Die will 
be closed on Monday, 
May 25th in observance of 
Memorial Day. Thank you 
to the men and woman of 
the Armed Services who 
have made the ultimate 
sacrifice, and the families 
who live with their loss. 

Apprentice Tool & Diemaker Branden Luscher and our new 5-axis CNC vertical machining center are pictured 

above. The Okuma MU-4000V Machining Center combines high efficiency and accuracy to deliver high-quality 

workpieces. Simultaneous 5-axis surfacing and turning enables one-chuck multi-sided machining, along with 

outstanding surface quality and dimensional accuracy. The machining center is an excellent addition to our arsenal.  
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The Covid-19 Pandemic has had an impact on the delivery dates of 
our payroll. The best way to insure you receive your pay on time is 
by directly depositing those funds into your account. We encourage 
you to sign up for direct deposit with any of the accounting staff 
and then sign up for paperless stubs at workforcenow.adp.com 

We would like to take the opportunity to wish the following GTD 
employees a Happy Birthday: 
 

April 
2………Tyler Peterman        
4………Joe Hoy            
7………Jim Buskirk            
7………Steve Thomsen      
11…….Ken Mankel   
12…….Tim Johnson          
20…….Matt Smalley               
27…….Rob McGill   
30…….Kurt Newcomb    
30…….Tony Seaborn 

        

           

           

           

 

 

 

 

Completing thirty years of service April 4th , thank you 
Joe Dempsey for your hard work and dedication.  

May 
1………Don Orr        
1………Nate Akin           
6………Trenton Heintzelman            
7………Dan Gasper      
9..…….Bill Patterson   
10…….Kevin Coon         
18…….Brian Lake  
18…….Mark Heintzelman   
30…….Brett Tomkinson 
30…….Branden Luscher    
           

           

           

 
GO PAPERLESS WITH ADP!!!! 

• Receive your pay faster and on 
time with direct deposit 

• Free, easy, and convenient to use 

• Deposit different amounts of your 
pay into many different accounts 

• Direct deposits can help maximize 
the interest you earn in your 
checking/savings account 

• Easy access to your pay statements 
and tax statements online  

Follow this link to 
 create an account 

Congratulations to 

our own precision 

grinding specialist, 

Paul Fyolek, who 

is the Mid State 

Bass Busters 2019 

Angler of the Year. 

Paul won the title 

along with his 

teammate, Jim 

Nielsen. Paul is 

pictured on the 

left with a few of 

his many catches. 

Controller Michael Rausch and his wife Keleigh 
welcomed their son, Michael Richard “Mac” 
into the family on May 6th. Mac has two big 
sisters, Emileigh (4) and Madileigh (2).  
Congratulations Michael and Keleigh! 

To reduce the risk of exposure to the coronavirus our May 
blood drive was cancelled. We will review the status of 

each future blood drive as the date approaches.  


